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NEWSLETTER
September 2018

GRAND KNIGHT’S MESSAGE — JOHN D’ADDARIO

Brothers,

I hope that you and your families enjoyed the past summer months with time to re-energize in preparation for
the many church, school and family activities ahead.  
Our fraternal year starts in July and the new executive is excited about the 2018/2019.  We are very close to
celebrating our 60th year as a council. Discussions have begun; and if you would like to be a part of the
committee, please contact me. 

Here is a peek of what is coming in the early fall months.
• September 12 is our General Meeting at the Columbus Hall
• September 13 BBQs at Canadian Martyrs and at Notre Dame

(Council will be reaching out for help for this event.)
• September 17 Installation of Officers at the Columbus Hall 

(Michael Mark is leading this event and invites all Brothers and families.)
• September 23 Strike Out Cancer Bowling Event (Tim Salisbury invites all council members, families and

friends to join him.) Details are in this newsletter.
• Bingos continue to happen at the Bingo Connection.

(Mario Colaianni leads the Bingo team members monthly as we raise monies for charities. Mario welcomes
all new prospects and treats them like family.)

These are just a few of the events planned. Our Parish Roundtables are reaching out to the churches to find out
how we, the 5073, can help.

Embrace your church community and our council by getting involved. Invite the many Catholic gentlemen in your
circle to join us as we walk on the path with Jesus. 

Vivat Jesus!
John

Msgr. J. C.
Warren

http://www.kofc5073.ca
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to our Brother Knights

who are celebrating their special
day during the month of

September
Howard Arsenault 
William Beckley

Paul Catena
Gerard Downs
Robert Flake

Gregory Gillies
Shaun Hendricks
Gregory Huckle

Gerry Kelly
Michael Mark

James McCarthy
Thomas O'Brien

Timothy Salisbury
Ben Zukiel

TO OUR BROTHER KNIGHTS

AND THEIR WIVES

WHO CELEBRATE

THEIR ANNIVERSARIES

IN SEPTEMBER!
Robert and Mary-Lynne Flake
Robert and Rachel Flewelling
William and Lucie Jennings
Jude and Barbara Malone
Michael and Tracey Mark

Rohan and Deborah Nazareth
Paul and Aida Romlewski

Timothy Salisbury and Julie Samson
Daniel and Emma Stevens
William and Miriam Wright

Prayer Requests

In charity, unity and fellowship let us pray for
the needs of our Brother Knights and their
families.

Riccardo Colaianni Mario Colaianni
Helen Diesbourg Bob Francoeur
Mary Kent Paul LaFontaine
Rick Lomas Ignatius Macdonald
Bernadette Nazareth Don Prescott
John Schunk Deacon Rob Thomas

The Guay, Hutton, Murphy and Rissuto Families
All Knights who are unable to come out to events
because of health or commitment reasons.

PRAYER IN TIME OF NEED

Lord Jesus, you came into the world to heal our
infirmities and to endure our sufferings. You went
about healing all and bringing comfort to those in
pain and need.

We come before you now in this time of need asking
that you may be the source of our strength in body,
courage in spirit and patience in pain.

May we join ourselves more closely to you on the
Cross and in your suffering that through them we
may draw our patience and hope.

Assist us and restore us to health so that united
more closely to our family, the Church, we may give
praise and honour to your name. Amen.
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Knights of Columbus - 2018 Cash Calendar

JULY 2018 Winners

Date Ticket Winner Prize

2 4017 Brooke Brenneman $20

3 4082 Paul Muller $20

4 3474 Thomas Tilly $20

5 4155 Sonia Young $20

6 3755 Evelyn Kennan $50

9 3894 Mark D’Addario $20

10 3620 Grace Tosetto $20

11 3512 Ennio DiStefano $20

12 3782 Nedra Hunter $20

13 3138 Melanie O’Brien $50

16 3673 Frank Dowe $20

17 3110 David Capretta $20

18 3640 Stan Dubickas $20

19 3911 Jenifer Greenlee $20

20 3568 Dawn Prentice $50

23 3984 B. Childerhose $20

24 3392 Jessie Pearson $20

25 3272 Carmelle Price $20

26 3830 Paul Szufanowicz $20

27 3305 Paul Romlewski $50

30 3556 Gemma Miranda $20

31 3582 Patricia Tosello $20

Canada
Day

3665 Pat Healy $250

Date of Draw: July 31, 2018

Drawn by: Gerry Kelly

Witnessed by: Jere Hartnett and
 Tom O’Brien

Recorded By: John Bennett

8TH STRIKEOUT CANCER!
FAMILY BOWLING

Volunteers and Participants
are Needed

Sunday, September 23
1 to 3 p.m.

Burlington Bowl
4065 Harvester Road

Burlington

This fun event will benefit Juravinski Cancer Centre and
McMaster Children’s Hospital and your support will
ensure that patients receive the best in cancer care.

Do you have the ability to help enhance the lives of
people undergoing cancer care in this region? Please
reach out to family/friends/colleagues for pledges. All of
the proceeds from this great event will be directed to
Juravinski Cancer Centre and McMaster Children’s
Hospital, the only two centres that provide
comprehensive cancer care in south-central Ontario.
They experience thousands of visits each year, offering
care, hope and love each time.

HALTON COLUMBUS CHARITIES (HCC)
REPORT

The HCC Directors held their yearly election for the new
executives, as specified in the HCC Constitution, on the
scheduled meeting of July10, 2018.

The incumbent executives were re-elected:
Paul LaFontaine as President
Mario Colaianni as Vice-President
John Bennett as Treasurer
Rohan Nazareth as Secretary.

The positions are for a 1-year term from July 2018 to
June 2019.

Mario Colaianni, HCC V-P
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THE BINGO PROJECT

The semi-annual report is available upon request.

One final reminder .... we need members to volunteer
for Bingo, retired or not retired.

At the beginning of September, the Council's Bingo
Project Rep. and its Group Leaders will meet with the
Grand Knight to discuss the process of "CANCELLING"
bingo events, beginning with the monthly Thursday
bingos as of January 1, 2019. This is due to the lack of
members’ response (0 %) received as of today (see
June's Newsletter for details). The deadline for notifying
the Bingo Connection is October 1, 2018.

"Thursday Bingo" cancellation will reduce the yearly
revenues used to assist the local community charities.

If interested, contact the GK, John, or Mario Colaianni
or any of the Group Leaders:  Frank Miele, Paul Muller
or Luke Oko.

Mario Colaianni, PGK
Bingo Reporting Rep.

mariocolaianni@hotmail.ca or 905-632-3201

Br. Knight Ewart Harris
Knights of Columbus
Family Fraternal Benefits Advisor

416.559.4071
or by email: ewart.harris@kofc.org
or by mail:
Knights of Columbus
142 Ulster Drive, Oakville, ON   L6L 3P2

SOCIAL MEDIA

On Friday, August 24, the Council 5073 Facebook site
passed 100 “likes.” This may not sound like a lot.
However, if you look at it deeper, every time we post
just one thing on our Facebook site we reached (as of
today) over 2,800 people

If you have “liked” us on Facebook, thank you! If you
haven’t viewed our page, come and visit and give us a
“like.”

As well, Council 5073 has a brand new Instagram site: 

https://www.instagram.com/kofc5073/

COUNCIL 5073 GOLF TOURNAMENT

Thank you very much for your interest in this year’s
2018 KofC 5073 Golf Tournament. However, it is with
regret that we must announce the cancellation of this
year’s tournament.

Unfortunately, the golf course requires a minimum
number of participants, and though good interest was
generated, it was short of the standard set by the
course. As a result, a very difficult decision was made
to cancel this year’s tournament. A full refund will be
provided for those who have paid in advance.

Though it is disappointing that the charities supported
by this event will not benefit from your generosity and
goodwill, the tournament will be back next year in June!

Greg Gillies
KoC 5073 Golf Tournament Committee Chair

mailto:ewart.harris@kofc.org
https://www.instagram.com/kofc5073/
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Giovanni Lawand of St. Anne Catholic
School is presented his award by
Brother George Puthunkalam.

Taking a break at the sale are (L to R) DD Vic
Lefebvre, GK John D’Addario and Holy Rosary
GK Joe Milton.

KNIGHTS’ MONTHLY MOMENTS

MAD FOR MADDIE BBQ

Angelo Bentivigna, food
donor for this event, pulls
Brothers Frank Miele and
Tom O’Brien away from
their tasks for a photo
with GK John D’Addario

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS
AWARD RECIPIENT

ONE BURLINGTON

Brothers Rohan
Nazareth and Mario
Carr, along with a
volunteer, are busy
cooking at this
Burlington event on
August 6 at Central
Park.

Deputy GK Rocco
DeVito is giving
directions at the One
Burlington event.

ASSUMPTION USED CLOTHING SALE



COUNCIL CONTACT INFORMATION

COUNCIL EXECUTIVE
2018-2019

COUNCIL COMMITTEES
2018-2019

PARISH ROUND
TABLE

COORDINATORS

CHAPLAIN
Msgr. Raymond Modeski
905.632.6114

GRAND KNIGHT
John D’Addario

DEPUTY GRAND KNIGHT
Rocco DeVito

905.637.1220

CHANCELLOR
Michael Mark
905.333.3623

RECORDER
Paul Harper
905.333.9191

FINANCIAL SECRETARY
Greg Huckle

289.242.8734

TREASURER
Jim Csordas
905.681.2075

LECTURER
Mario Carr
905.580.3472

ADVOCATE
Dennis Roy

905.681.0611

WARDEN
Luke Oko
905.637.6826

INSIDE GUARD
Tim Salisbury

416.528.6532

OUTSIDE GUARD
Alan Benoit

HONORARY OUTSIDE
GUARD

John Pickard
905.336.0076

TRUSTEE ONE YEAR
Tom O’Brien
289.337.4540

TRUSTEE TWO YEAR
Henry Valchef

905.639.4085

TRUSTEE THREE YEAR
Ray Francoeur

289.700.6342

DISTRICT DEPUTY
Vic Lefebvre
905.330.3545

BURLINGTON KOLUMBUS
CLUB

President
Tom Flannery
289.259.3284

HALTON COLUMBUS
CHARITIES

President
Paul LaFontaine
905.681.6140

SERVICE PROGRAMS

Service Program Director
Colin Pye
905.632.4965

Community Director
Frank Miele

416.606.0436

Faith Director

TBA

Family Director

TBA

Life Director

TBA

St. John the Baptist

Office: 
905.634.2485

Cam Johnson

905.467.7291

St. Patrick

Office: 
905.632.6114

Tom Vermelfoort

905.634.4812

Frank Hartman

905.634.1260

St. Paul the Apostle

Office: 
905.332.5115

Frank Miele

416.606.0436

St. Raphael

Office: 
905.637.2346

Rocco DeVito

905.637.1220

In Service to One, in Service to All



Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday

September 2018 

1

2 3

LABOUR
DAY
No Executive
Meeting

4

Midnight Bingo

9:45 p.m. to
11:59 p.m.

5

Seniors’ Club

9:30 a.m.

6 7 8

9 10

General
Meeting

7 p.m.

11

Halton
Columbus
Charities

7 p.m.

12

Seniors’ Club

9:30 a.m.

Matinee Bingo

12:30 p.m. to
3 p.m.

13 14 15

16 17

Kolumbus Club
Mtg.

7:00 p.m.

18

Midnight Bingo

9:45 p.m. to
11:59 p.m.

19

Seniors’ Club

9:30 a.m.

20 21 22

23

Family Bowling
Day at
Burlington
Bowl

1 to 3 p.m.

24

Kolumbus Club
Mtg.

7:00 p.m.

Fraternal Night

7:30 p.m.

25 26

Seniors’ Club

9:30 a.m.

Matinee Bingo

12:30 p.m. to
3 p.m.

27

Twilight Bingo

3:45 p.m. to
6 p.m.

Prayer Cenacle

6:30 p.m.

28 29

30

In Service to One, in Service to All


